
 

 

Notes from the Fulton Finance committee meeting of November 6, 2019 

 

Present 
Jane Kohnen, John Finlayson, Ruth Olson, Dave Delvoye 

 

Calendar 
No events are scheduled for the rest of the year.  Fulton Neighborhood News will be delivered the weekend of 
11/9. 

 

Community Engagement 
Ruth said that it's time to start planning for the next neighborhood "happy hour" get-togethers, maybe one at the 

end of January and another in the spring.  There was a discussion of possible locations for the event. 

 

Safety committee 
There were only a couple police reports for October. 

 

Other business 
Ruth suggested that the FNA Board have a discussion at its 11/13 meeting about how to use the neighborhood's 

remaining housing funds.  

 
The Board needs to take action to correct the error from 2007 in FNA's NRP accounting, which Ruth discovered 

a couple months ago.  Funds will need to be transferred from the Friends of Fulton account.  

 

Election of officers for the coming fiscal year will take place at the Board meeting on 11/13. 
 

Ruth gave an update on the Neighbohoods 2020 project.  The City has chosen CURA (Center for Urban and 

Regional Affairs) to run the new community engagement process.  They have set three public meetings, the first 
coming up next week.  Ruth expressed concern about the scheduling, and may be unable to attend any of them.  

Jane might be able to attend; other Board members will be invited, too. 

 
Notes prepared by Dave Delvoye 

 

 

 

 


